
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Club Member,  

  

The AFC Asian Cup, the biggest football tournament in Asia, is coming to Australia in January 2015. 

  

And nothing beats watching top-class football than watching it with your friends and team-mates.  We can help this happen. 

  

We are offering your club the opportunity to purchase a group block of tickets for your team to attend any AFC Asian Cup 

Match, enabling your team / club to enjoy the match together. 

  

How to purchase? 

  

1.  Choose your game(s). 

  

2.  Choose your seating category (Cat A, B or C). 

  

3. Contact Graham at the Asian Cup to proceed with your group ticket order:   

 

     graham.heard@asiancup2015.com.au or (02) 9995 7025. 

  

4  Graham will liaise with the Asian Cup Ticketing Department and ‘reserve’ the tickets for a period of 3 weeks. 

  

5.  The club/team/individual can then either book the tickets by phoning Ticketek, and quoting the team / club name, thus 

ensuring you are located within the designated team/club area, or alternatively phone/email Graham Heard and book direct. 

  

And that’s it.  Easy! 
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Australia 2015 

Note: 
Concession 
prices include 
children aged  
16 years and 
younger 


